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SPECIAL LISTEN

Adolescent and Young Adult
Program

Dealing with a cancer diagnosis is hard, but during the holidays it can feel even
more burdensome. Lymphoma survivor, Dexter Neal sits down with hosts,

Victor Gonzalez and Izumi Nakano on the inaugural episode of, Living with
Lymphoma to talk about how he dealt with a cancer diagnosis right before the
holidays. Clinical Social Worker, Kristie Redfield of Memorial Sloan Kettering
Cancer Center gave us advice about how to ask for help and how caregivers can

offer the best support to their loved ones.
https://lymphoma.org/podcast/coping-with-cancer-during-the-holidays/



AYA COOKING CLASS EVENT
In collaboration with ELLICSR kitchen, through the Cancer Rehabilitation and Survivorship program, we hosted our

first hybrid cooking event. If you would like to join an event in the future, please email aya@uhn.ca!



Thursday 
December 15

Time: 3-3:30 pm



DATE: TBD





Email aya@uhn.ca to RSVP, as we will
be renting skates for attendees!

Upcoming Events

Enjoy a fun night of skating with some live
music, or come hang out and grab a hot

chocolate!



Upcoming Events

Connect with your AYA community this season with Stupid Cancer



The best part is you can join in from the comfort of your home, so get
cozy, put on your favorite holiday lounge wear, pour yourself a

drink, and log into chat with your friends. 



https://stupidcancer.org/event/







give a mile program

Canadian non-profit organization, Give A Mile, that helps
cover the costs of flights for families to be with their loved ones

with life-limiting illnesses. If you are interested in learning
more about this organization, including how to apply for your

patients, please visit their website: 



https://giveamile.org/ 



December 22nd @6pm


